
Post-Doctoral Research 
Fellowship 

 
 
 
 

A Post-Doctoral Research Fellow with  
background in testing and life-prediction of 
polymer composites and Structural Health 
Monitoring is sought. The appointment is 
anticipated to start from November 2012, and 
continue for two years. Interested applicants 
please send a complete resume to: 
 
Prof. Samit Roy  
Dept. of Aerospace Engineering and Mechanics 
University of Alabama 
Email: sroy@eng.ua.edu 
Ph: (205) 348 5883  
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